
Feb 4

Hi

Just a note to let you know Harry is in the hospital recovering from prostate surgery 

performed on Tuesday. He is very sore and uncomfortable, and the doctor says he is 
doing well. He will probably get home early next week.


The rest of us are fine. Wayne and Mary are coming tomorrow.

We are all looking forward to Bob and Lorraine’s visit. Harry should be feeling good 

by then.

Love, Virginia
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